## Music Club meets once each month



MRS. F. M. RHOAD Advisor

The music club, made up of private music students, meets once a month. The programs are planned to give students a chance to perform before an audience the pieces they have memorized, and to study the lives of the composers.



MYRA MURDAUGH, Treasurer; RUTH BLACK, Reporter; TERRY CARTER, Secretary; GLENN CARTER, President; GAIL PETERS, Vice-President, Absent.

FIRST ROW: Donnie Padgett, Terry Carter, Nancy Strickland, Sharon Ahrens, Patsy Breland, Judy Kinard, Barbara Benton, Sue Bell. SECOND ROW: Ginger Kinard, Shirley Preacher, Annette Smith, Patsy Carson, Nancy Godley, Ann Barnes, Judy Varnadoe, Myra Murdaugh. THIRD ROW: Robert Copeland, Glenn Carter, Linda Avant, Harriet Spell, Cherry Padgett, Kathy Kitchens, Ruth Black.

